
 

Memo 
To:      Mayor Dodgen & Council Members 
 City Manager Steve Parker 

From:  Greg Dreiss,  
Battalion Chief – Fire Marshal 

Date:   7/14/2022 

Re: 2018 Fire Code Adoption  

Staff has reviewed the 2018 International Fire Code over the last several months.  Currently the 
City of Seguin is following the 2015 International Fire Code.  This code was adopted in January 
of 2016.  It is important for the city to have a current fire code adopted to maintain a good Insurance 
Service Office rating.   
 
Therefore, we are proposing to adopt the 2018 International Fire Code with the attached 
amendments. 
 
It should also be noted that the Planning Department will be proposing to adopt the 2018 
International Building Code.  It is crucial that both the Fire and Building Code be on the same 
edition to prevent conflicts of the two codes. 
 
 
I am available should you have any questions regarding this matter. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Greg M. Dreiss 
Battalion Chief – Fire Marshal 

Seguin Fire/EMS 


